
Welcome Message from the General Co-Chairs 
 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee, it is our great pleasure to invite you to attend the 2015 
Asia-Pacific Signal and Information Processing Association Annual Summit and Conference 
(APSIPA ASC 2015), to be held in Hong Kong from December 16-19, 2015 at The Hong Kong 
Polytechnic University. This is the seventh annual conference organized by APSIPA. Annual 
conferences have previously been held in Japan (2009), Singapore (2010), China (2011), the 
USA (2012), Taiwan (2013), and Cambodia (2014). This Conference strives to bring together 
leading engineers, researchers and academics from the world of signal and information 
processing, to provide an international forum for the reporting of current developments, novel 
theories and ideas, and technologies and applications in these areas. We have chosen to hold this 
Conference in Hong Kong, a unique city where Eastern and Western cultures meet. Despite its 
compact size, Hong Kong is one of the most popular tourist destinations in Asia and is a paradise 
for shopping. Furthermore, Hong Kong, also known as the Pearl of the Orient, is famous for its 
spectacular harbour views. We would like to thank all the Organizing Committee members for 
making this conference a success, and we would also like to thank the sponsors for their support 
of this conference. We are very confident that your participation in the APSIPA ASC 2015, and 
your visit to Hong Kong, will be stimulating, exciting and enjoyable. 
 
 
General Co-Chairs, APSIPA ASC 2015 
Kenneth Lam 
Helen Meng 
Oscar Au 
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